
Dear Senator/ Deputy/ [Senator/Deputy X]

On Thursday, 25 January, Labour’s Private Members Bill (PMB) - Children and Family Relationships (Amendment) Act 2023 - will be debated at second stage in the Dáil. 

You will have received an email from the advocacy groups explaining the purpose of this PMB. In essence, this PMB proposes legally robust solutions to close all the remaining gaps in the Children and Family Relationships Act 2015 (CFRA) and ensure that all Irish children are treated equally, no matter the manner of their conception or the place of their birth. 

This PMB is very important to me. [It personally affects me and my family - give details of your situation 

OR

It affects my daughter/my grandchildren/my friend’s children /my sister’s children - give details if you can

OR

It affects the LGBT+ community and I am an ally].

I am asking you to please contribute to the debate on this issue. If you would like to know more about the problems the PMB aims to solve [I would be happy to talk to you/put you in contact with a representative from the advocacy groups campaigning on this issue.]

I look forward to your support. 

Kind regards
[insert your name and address so they know you’re in their constituency]
 
